
Glenfall News 
...a newsletter to inform the school community about the 

day to day life of our school. 
 
 

 Friday 6th March 2020 

A word from the head.......  
 
I hope that you all had a good half-term break and 
that you managed to get out and about and enjoy 
some time with your family. Despite storm ‘Dennis’ 
battering us there are some signs of Spring around 
the corner. The daffodils blooming around the 
school are already looking magnificent. 
 
The children have slipped back into their routines 
since they returned and the school has been a hive 
of activity. Key Stage 1 had a visit from Glos Fire 
Service, Year 5 visited the Ladies College for a   
science show and Y4 held their explorers day. Year 
5 have also performed at the Town Hall at the Feet 
First Festival. In our celebration assembly we saw 
some amazing pieces of work and shared the      
children’s successes with the whole school. I am 
continually impressed with the number of children 
who are really engaging in their learning both at 
home and in school. Thank you all for your             
ongoing support with reading, spelling, tables and 
homework in general; it really makes a difference. 
 
I hope that you found your meetings with the class 
teachers useful this week and that you have a 
clear view of where your child is with their         
learning. Please contact your child’s class teacher 
should you have any ongoing concerns as there 
are no more formal parent evenings this academic 
year. The sooner you raise any issues the sooner 
we can hopefully resolve them for you. 
 
We had a very successful World Book Day this 
week and it was wonderful to see so many children 
dressed up. The book character potatoes were also 
a huge success and with some outstanding            
creativity on show. 

Have a great weekend !

Anthony  Mitchell 
 

Ready, Steady, Bake! 
 

Love Productions, have recently opened              
applications for the 6th Series of ‘The Junior Bake 
Off’ 
 

We are looking for young budding bakers      
between 9 -15 years old.  
 

Filming would take place from July 2020, but 
our applications close on Sunday 5th April 
2020.  
 

If any parents/children are interested in           
applying please visit the website detailed        
below. 

Glenfall Nature Quiz Team  
Steal Victory Against St Edwards! 
 
The Glenfall Nature Quiz team reign victorious 
after a hard fought battle with St Edwards. 
The two teams ended the quiz neck and neck 
and had to enter into a tie break situation. 
The tie-break still couldn't determine the     
winners and two further tie break questions 
were posed which eventually resulted in    
Glenfall being crowned the winners! Well 
done to the team who now go on to the next 
round. We’ll keep you updated on their      
progress. 

https://wpclipart.com/time/calendar/flip_calendar/03_March/calendar_March_06.png.html


A few things......... 
 

 
Battery Recycling 
We now have a battery recycling point at the school. You are welcome to bring your old 
batteries to school to be recycled. You will find the battery recycling point in the entrance 
hall opposite the office. 
 

Y4 Residential 
The Y4 Residential will be taking place 18th  -  20th March. Please speak to Mr Radley or the class 
teachers should you have any questions. 
 

Sports Day - Important  -  Change of Date 
Please be aware that the date for Sports Day has now changed to 29th June at 9.15am 
 

Spring Music Concert 
The Spring Music Concert will be being held at Holy Apostles Church on the 
evening of 24th March at 6.00pm. This concert will be for all musicians and the 
orchestra and will follow the same type of  format as the Christmas performance 
did. More details will follow nearer the time. 

 
Charity Quiz 
Ex Pupil, Jack Murray is hosting a Charity Quiz Night in the school hall on Friday 27th March, at 19:00. 
He is raising money for education and opportunities for young women in Nepal, through Volunteer  
Service Overseas. Teams of up to 6 people. Tickets are £10 per head with a buffet included. Drinks 
available. Raffle with exciting prizes. 
 
To reserve a place for you and your team, you can email him at jackmurray.96@hotmail.o.uk  

                                      Diary Dates 

March  
23rd March  - House Gym Competition 
24th March  - Holy Apostles Music Evening 
27th March  - Y5 to SkillZone 
30th March  - Y5/6 Tag Rugby Festival 
 

April 
3rd April   - Alice in Wonderland Production 
    - Easter Assembly 
    - School closes at 2pm 
20th April  - School opens for Summer Term 
24th April  - FrOGS Bingo Night 
 

May 
7th May   - School D-I-S-C-O 
8th May   - Bank Holiday 
11th May   - KS2 SATs Week 
22nd May   - School closes for half term 

 
Advanced notice of  a few dates: 
29th June  - Sports Day at 9.15am (Change of Date) 
27th June  - Summer Fair 
3rd July   - Reports out to parents 
17th July   - Leaver’s Assembly  
    - School closes for Summer Holidays at 2pm 

 
Keep us up to date                 

 
If you have moved 

house, changed         
telephone numbers or 

set up a new email     
account please let the  
office know so that we 

can accurately       
maintain our records to 

ensure that we can 
contact you in case of 

an emergency and 
communicate with you 

effectively. 
 

 

mailto:jackmurray.96@hotmail.o.uk
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 A few things from FrOGS 

 

Dates for diary…….. 
 
Cake Sale – Wednesday 1st April 
Family Bingo – NEW DATE  -  24th April 
Disco – Thursday 7th May 
Summer Fair – Saturday 27th June 
Lido Evening – Friday 3rd July 
Christmas Fair – Saturday 5th December 

 
 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
 

We are looking to recruit a 
Lunchtime Supervisor to work 1.5 
hrs day, 5 days a week from April 
20th for approximately 6 months.  

 
If you are interested in the post, 

please speak to Mr Mitchell. 




